
 
Memo 

June 19, 2024 

 

Good afternoon Ms. Sams, 

The Augusta Recreation and Parks Department reviewed and analyzed twelve (12) qualified firms 

that submitted for RFP #23-186 - On-Call Construction and Maintenance Services.  After review 

of the 12, ISM calculated what it considered to be fair unit costs for each item.  These unit costs 

were presented to each firm with eleven (11) accepting; therefore, all contractors will have the 

same unit prices, which will ensure equity and standardization.  

In addition, once the contracts are in place, the performance will be documented by ISM for each 

work order/project to help determine the dissemination of future projects. 

Again, thank you and your staff for supporting this project. Please let us know our next steps. 

Thank you, 

Abie L. Ladson 

 

 


